
Good afternoon, 

  

I hope this email finds you well. 

  

We have had a busy week this week with Lenten celebrations, a trip to Harewood Estate 

and also World Book Day. 

  

Thank you so much for arranging such fabulous costumes for the children, they all 

looked amazing.  There were also some fantastic front cover designs and generous 

donations to the book swap. 

  

This week we have been learning about using grouping and arrays to support 

multiplication and division in our maths lessons with Miss Ali. 

We have continued looking at The Legend of Finn McCool in English and the children 

described some of their own fearsome giants. 

In phonics the children began learning about soft c and soft g.  Year 2 have begun about 

doubling consonants before adding the suffixes -ing/-ed in CVC and CCVC words. 

  

In geography we learnt about aerial views, in science we planted seeds, in art we looked 

at the work of Van Gogh and recreated The Starry Night in pastel and in PE we 

performed a dance to the four seasons and began learning about travelling and 

passing.  We also learnt about Ramadan in our RE lessons and drew some comparisons to 

Lent.  

  

The children should have a paper maths worksheet on the two times tables and some 

new spellings in their folders.  

  

Online games are as follows: 

Year 2 spelling game: 

https://wordwall.net/play/69291/913/812 

Year 1 Spelling game: 

https://wordwall.net/play/10099/280/815 

Hit the button: 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button 

Next week's spelling tests will be on Wednesday as normal for Year 2 but I will delay Year 

1's test until Friday next week as we have only just begun the supporting lessons.  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Dodd 
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